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Submission: I am opposed to the State Government amalgamating the City with Botany, Randwick, Waverley and Woollahra. 
Considering the urban density and amount of residents and businesses in these suburbs, it is more appropriate that they retain 
dedicated independent councils that are concerned with the specific needs of each area, and in a better position to take 
responsibility for their further development. 
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